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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P3-7 Art Club 3:15-4:15 :LAST ONE
               Baby & Toddler

Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
               P1-4 PE

Thursday: World Book Day
               P5-7 Shared Education: St Mary’s
Friday:      P5-7 Futsal Tournament

               Irish lessons P1-7
Due to staffing and transport difficulties, we are unable to bring the girls to the Cumann Na Bunscoil tournament on Wednesday. Instead, we will bring all pupils in P5-7 to a Futsal Tournament in FMT College on Friday: 10:30- 2:30. Pupils will need to return the consent form and bring a snack and lunch. 

P5-7 will have Shared Education on Thursday. P5 from Fivemiletown Primary will come up to our school and Justine from Danske Bank will lead all pupils in workshops relating to Financial Capability. Consent forms must be returned. 

Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and marks the start of Lent. We are unable to attend Mass as it is in Coonian but ashes will be brought to the school on Wednesday.

We plan to celebrate Financial Capability all of next week and have a range of activities planned. We ask that each child brings in a small lidded tub for use next week. This should have their name clearly marked on it.
PE for P1-4 will be on TUES & WED this week.

Our anniversary books are now completely sold pout but we plan to get them reprinted. If you wish to order one at a cost of £10, please send it to school this week as I will only be ordering as many as are paid for.

This week we are celebrating ‘World Book Day’ and we have a full week of activities planned! Each day pupils will carry out activities linked to books and authors and we invite all pupils to come to school on Thursday dressed as a character from a nursery rhyme, fairy tale or book which they have read. We remind parents that we do not expect anyone to buy anything for this- the best ones are always homemade! www.madeformums.com have 82 ideas for easy, home made costumes!  

REMINDER-The school will close at 1pm for all pupils on Wednesday 27th March to allow for staff training. We want to give families plenty of notice.
We remind all parents that it is vital that the school is informed if your child is absent for the day and also if there is a change in collection arrangements. We have sent home a form for all parents to complete, listing up to 3 people who can collect your child. Parents MUST inform the teacher if this will be different.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Grainne Mc Farland
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Aoife Cullinan
PUPIL OF THE MONTH:
Miss Mc Rory: Sean Stewart
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Aisling Murray
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

